
The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) is pleased to 
announce that by midnight, Tuesday, 15 October 2024, 
297,007 individual taxpayers had e-filed their returns. 
This represents an 9.5% increase as compared to last 
year’s figure at deadline.

MRA wishes to thank all taxpayers for submitting their 
returns for the Year of Assessment 2024-2025 within the 
prescribed delay.

Taxpayers who participated in the MRA Taxpayer 
Satisfaction Survey (TSS) are informed that 
the draw will be held on Tuesday 29 October 2024 at  
the MRA Head Office, Ehram Court, Port Louis.
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